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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

A project is underway to upgrade Punchbowl Public School. 

Construction work starting at Punchbowl Public School 

Demolition and site remediation are now complete and the construction of the new two-storey school 
building will start from next Monday 22 April 2024 with earthworks, piling and in ground services, 
substructure and slab on ground.  

All deliveries and the removal of materials throughout the works will be via the gate on Rossmore Avenue. 
This gate will be inaccessible by the community for the duration of the project.  

Standard working hours  

Standard project working hours are 7 am to 5 pm, Monday to Saturday. No work will take place on 
Sundays or public holidays unless notified in advance.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important piece of school infrastructure. 
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